
Ms. Dikranouhi Ha j inlian 
85-01 Elliot ven e 
Rego Park, Ne • Yo k 11374 

Dear Ms. Hajinlian, 

August 20, 1979 

We greatly appreciate your 1979 Steiardship donation 
of $100.00 (one hundred dollars). 

The family f St. Vartan Armenian Cathedral Stewards 
continues to grow and by their devotion and contribution 
our Stewards bring honor to our community . 

Thank you for your generous support. 

Enclosures: Receip number 33487 

SP. rr 

Yours sincerely , 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


